
13 December 2022 

Mrs Skye Ridley 
12 Hemus Road 
NORFOLK ISLAND NSW 2899 
By Email: davidcrane01@outlook.com 

Dear Mrs Ridley 

I refer to your application, received on 9 December 2022 and lodged under section 208 of 
the Education (General Provisions) Act 2006, for Indie-Rose Crane to be registered for 
home education. 

I advise that Indie-Rose is provisionally registered for home education. The provisional 
registration commenced on 9 December 2022. This authorises you to home educate 
Indie-Rose. Provisional registration continues until a decision is made on the application 
for registration. 
You will be advised in writing: 
(a) if any further information or documents are required in connection with the 
application; and 
(b) when a decision is made on the application. 
It is anticipated that the application processing will be completed by 9 March 2023. You 
should start to implement your child’s home education program now. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that should Indie-Rose change place of 
residence you are required under the Act to inform the Home Education Unit in writing. If 
your child stops receiving home education you are obliged to surrender the provisional 
registration in writing, advising the name of the school at which your child is enrolled. 
Please feel free to contact the Home Education Unit if you would like clarification about 
the content of this letter or about home education generally. 
Yours sincerely 

Catherine Tarraran 
A/ Assistant Manager 

Ref: 600/30/58257 

Home Education Unit (HEU) 
PO Box 3710 
South Brisbane BC Q 4101 
Telephone: 3513 6755 
Email: homeeducation@qed.qld.gov.au
HEU website 
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